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Comments: | am very disappointed to hear that the Forest Service is considering turning cabins in Wilderness
areas into an ongoing and acceptable feature of the Wilderness, rather than their being something that we are
trying to phase out with some sensitivity to the expectations of their builders. These folk have had many years to
become accustomed to the idea that their inappropriately placed cabin is not a transferable asset, and there is no
reason to turn the cabins into such a thing.

Please continue the phase-out process as originally planned



